
 

 
Ontario Energy Board  
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
 
April 2, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2013-0115 
 
The Board’s Procedural Order No. 2, dated January 21, 2014, in the above named matter 
requires that Burlington Hydro file its Proposed Settlement Agreement on or before April 4, 
2014.  Burlington Hydro seeks an extension to this filing date to provide sufficient time to 
appropriately document the outcome of the Settlement Conference, to update all Burlington 
Hydro’s rate making models, to address a new issue that has arisen and for review by all 
parties. Burlington Hydro continues to work diligently and hopes that it will be ready to file its 
Proposed Settlement Agreement on or before April 11, 2014.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Encl 
 
cc Mr. A. Taylor, The Energy Boutique 
 Intervenors of Record, by email 
 


